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"\\7 Audit of the AAJVS was conducted by the Office of

the Chief Pay and Accounts Officer, A & N Administration
in pursuance of the decision of the Hon’ble High Court of
Calcutta in W.P. No. 48 of 1999. They have submitted the
report to AAJVS and others more than a month ago. The
audit report was to be put up and replies were to be sent by
the AAJVS. We may send reminder again to them.

| remember to have recorded in the different files
of the AAJVS on number of occasions to the effect that the
items procured in the context of the study of the Jarawas in
pursuance of the order of Hon’ble High Court should be

' accounted for. The items included those which were

issued to the Research Teams which went to Jarawa area
for study. Some of these items were consumables and
other non-consumables. As such it was emphasized that
accounts relating to the procurement, their issue and
receipt is required to be settled.

The relevant files in the above have not been
resubmitted, though the study of the Jarawas has been
completed many months ago. As such, E.S., AAJVS shall
put up the files quickly.

The copy of this note be sent to E.S, AAJVS for

' necessary action and a copy of the same could be sent to

the Secretary (TW) for information.

(S. A. Awaradi)
Director (TW)
4.11.03
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